

## **Volunteer and Donations Guidelines**

The active participation of parents is vital to the success of Lakeview Academy. We believe that through volunteering, parents help to demonstrate to their children the importance of education.

SAC invites parents to volunteer at Lakeview Academy and hopes that they will consider volunteering 4 hours per month or 40 hours per year. SAC works hard to provide a variety of volunteer opportunities for all households of different circumstances to find ways to help out at the school. We invite you to volunteer in your students' classrooms, attend fieldtrips or enhancement days, work on any take-home projects teachers may have, attend Board meetings or other school sponsored activities. Please consider also babysitting for other volunteers who may be serving at the school. You are invited to log your volunteer hours on the school's website under the "Volunteer" tab.

Lakeview Academy gratefully accepts donations for parties, supplies and other school needs. Any cash donations should not be donated directly to teachers, but given to the front office.

Cash donations for teacher gifts or parties, etc. should not be donated directly to parents. IF parents choose to do this they will be doing so at their own risk.

Any additional questions about volunteering or donating can be addressed by the chair of the SAC committee or school administration.